
June 12, 2001

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Application Processing Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Re: Equipment Authorization Under Part 87
VHF-920 Communications Transceiver
Change of FCC ID from AJKPN822-1250-001 to AJKPN822-1250

Gentlemen:

Enclosed on behalf of Rockwell Collins, Inc. (Rockwell Collins) is an application to change FCC
ID from AJKPN822-1250-001 to AJKPN822-1250.

Rockwell Collins would like to change the FCC ID number because of an internal bookkeeping
error that resulted in using the incorrect entire part number, including “-001” rather than the
correct root part number when we filed the original application.

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing
the changed identification.  Nothing has changed in the design or performance of the equipment.

The original grant of authorization for the original equipment bearing FCC ID AJKPN822-1250-
001 is:  December 20, 2000.

This application includes the new FCC ID label and external photos of the device.

Please direct all inquiries to Mr. Joe Cramer at (703) 516-8213.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Sadler
Director
Governmental and Regulatory Affairs

cc: M. Little
F Studenberg


